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New Members 
Elected to the 

Board of 
Directors

COLOR

	 At the recent convention in Bay City, Michigan 
the Board of Directors of the Four Freshmen Society 
elected three new members to their Board. Linda 
Harrison from Florida, Marlene Lobsiger from 
Indiana, and Mark Schlichting from the state 
of Washington were invited to join the current 
members of the Board.  We welcome them and 
look forward to working with them. All officers 
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of the Society 
and members 
of  the Board 
of Directors 
volunteer 
their time and 
serve without 
compensation.
 


